
Let us introduce ourselves… 

 

 

 

 

Together we make the play leader team! 

Why did we want to become play leaders? 

Bella: “I am a play leader because I like helping people” 

Hayden: “I wanted to become a play leader to help the other children use the equipment 

properly” 

Frankie: “I wanted to become a play leader to make sure no one spends playtimes alone” 

Harry W: “I chose to become a play leader to ensure that everyone is being treated fairly at 

break times” 

Ralph: “I wanted to be a play leader because I wanted to make playtimes fun” 

James: “I am a play leader because I want to keep everyone active and get their hearts 

pumping at break times” 

Rosie: “Being a play leader means that I can make sure everyone is included in different 

activities” 

Joel: “I wanted to be a play leader so that if there is anyone that is alone they can join in with 

us” 

Jack: “I wanted to come a play leader to help everyone feel safe at break times and to keep 

everyone fit.” 

Kye: “I am a play leader because I want to make people feel happy”. 

Harry C: “Being a play leader means I can teach others the rules of games and how to play 

fairly.” 

 



So far this year… 

We have been extremely lucky this year, as we have had a PE specialist 

come in and deliver some playground leader training to us. Kerry 

worked with us for the day, showing us how we can lead and deliver 

fun physical activities to the rest of the school during our lunchtimes. 

Together, with Miss Richardson, we have devised a timetable so that 

across the week we each have the opportunity to run these activities 

at lunchtimes. As a group, we have put together some ideas for 

different break time games and have started to deliver these activities 

to children that want to join in at lunchtimes.  

 

What are we planning? 

We are continuing with our buddy system in school, where each child 

has a dedicated buddy in another class. In school, this year we have 

had a well-being day where we all got to work with our buddies. We 

hope to plan some more fun activities where we can all work together 

in our buddy pairs.  

As a group, we will be looking at more ways that we can increase the 

amount of time that we are active during the school day. We already 

have some good ideas, which we plan to share with the rest of the 

school. 

 


